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Jeremy Bortz
445 Worth Blvd
Thornhill ON L4J 8B1

Dear Jeremy,

On behalf of Toronto Hadassah-WIZO, we would like to thank you for your very
generous contribution of a Painting in support of our Youth Aliyah & Youth Service's
Silent Auction which took place on June 4, 2007.

Funds raised through our Youth Aliiyah & Youth Services Campaign support day care
centres, schools, youth residences and women's emergency hot-lines. In the GTA,
through Youth Aliyah & Youth Services, we raise funds for three women's shelters.

Your generosity helps support our vital projects and services provided to women and
children requiring assistance. Your involvement reaffirms your corporate commitment
to our community.

Once again, we thank you for your continued support and generosity.
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